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Curling Alberta Announces its Newest Player Representative 

 

Curling Alberta is happy to announce that Aaron Sluchinski has joined its team as its Male Athlete 

Representative. 
 
Aaron has been a competitive curler in Alberta for over 20 years, competing in the junior’s, men’s, and 

mixed doubles at the provincial and national level. Aaron continues to compete on the Alberta Curling 

Tour. This upcoming season, he plans to be at many events to consult with players. 
 
As the Male Athlete Representative, Aaron will act as a liaison between competitors and Curling Alberta.  
 
Curling Alberta believes that Aaron’s combination of curling experience and relationships within the 
curling community will provide a strong voice for the players at Curling Alberta’s Competitions Working 
Group. We are pleased to welcome such an experienced member of the curling community to our team! 
 
Aaron is excited to start communicating with the players and intends to bring up all their ideas for 

discussion. If you think you can make competitive curling better in Alberta, please reach out to Aaron. 

 

In time with this announcement, both our men’s and women’s player reps have been assigned new 
contact information.  

 

Men’s Player Representative – Aaron Sluchinski 

Email: mensplayerrep@curlingalberta.ca 

 

Women’s Player Representative – Rachel Brown 

Email: womensplayerrep@curlingalberta.ca 
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